
  Christmans, 2020 

Loved, Beloved, dear Friends and everyone else not mentioned but not forgotten, 

it should be that time of the year when people reunite to share and celebrate the joy of Christmas 

but from time-to-time things do not works out as intended and this year tainted by COVID-19 will be 

one of those occasion as we are obliged to what they call “Social Distancing” and undoubtedly 

Christmas will not be the same. 

This means that we must find new ways to feel the spirit of Xmas following rules and regulation, as 

they vary from country to country our Xmas will vary even more from standards and between us. 

I hope that all this will however bring us closer and strengthen the bounds between us as we discover 

and establish new means of communication which bring me to hope that less and less people will 

feel loneliness this time of the year also if much of this is going to happen via the virtual highways of 

the internet world. Here we have probably a lot to learn from our youngster for who this is so 

obvious.  

Here in Åkulla there will a minimized Christmas following the governmental recommendations but 

that have not taken away that most decoration and lights are in position to fight the season darkness 

not the least as we are lacking snow that normally offers a relief with its shimmering. 

So - I am dreaming of a White Christmas - Just like the ones I used to know - Where the treetops 

glisten…and no Covid 19 keeps us away and we can again enjoy the feeling of giving and receiving a 

nice hug. 

So, what is new from Åkulla…not much really as we are dealing with the same old same in this time 

of restrictions. 

Must admit that I can feel quite lonely from time to time here in Åkulla after Isak & Dagmar moved to 

a place of their own and it looks like they are enjoying their new home very much. Both works very 

hard combined with studies and moving toward Goteborg sure helps not having to commute for an 

hour or so in each direction.  

Fortunately, all boys keep in touch with the old man that soon will turn 60 despite I still feel 25 with 

just 35 years of experience in being 25 but I imagine it is just something I must get used to.  

I have now worked 3 years with MouseTrapper AB having the privilege in being part in the 

developing of their new line of products which I is a privilege and I see ahead an interesting and 

challenging year. 

I have been working most from home with just a few trips to the main office when it has been 

inevitable and thankfully, I belong to those that have no problem with working from home. 

As every year let me remind you all that there are guestrooms awaiting friends that happens to pass 

by in the neighborhood with just a heads up you are all welcome…just the time to install fresh 

sheets. 

…just a final recommendation, please share this Season Greeting with those you think I would miss as 

not connected to this Internet Highway. 

Dear All, let us hope and work toward a better 2021 leaving behind this year just as a memory and 

here comes from all of us to all of you our best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

Cheers, 

Tobe & Boys 


